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SUBIJECT: DISCUSSION/ACTION:

IMPERIAL TRANSIT PARK — Award Quality Control services for the Imperial
Transit Park Project / FTA CA-04-0248-00; BID No. 2018-04

DEPARTMENT INVOLVED: COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

BACKGROUND/SUMMARY:

The City was able to secure funds for a transit park. Staff released request for proposals to known Quality Control
and Material Testing Companies in the Imperial Valley and Southern California Regions. Bid proposals were
opened September 4, 2018. The following three companies submitted proposals for Quality Control:

1. Sierra Materials Testing & Inspection $23.305
2. LandMark- Geo Engineers $25,325
3. MTGI $35,436

After carefully reviewing each proposal submitted, staff is recommending Quality Control services be awarded to
Sierra Materials Testing & Inspection as it is the lowest proposal and most advantageous to the city.
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CITY OF IMPERIAL, CALIFORNIA

IMPERIAL TRANSIT PARK
QUALITY ASSURANCE & QUALITY CONTROL SERVICES
REQUESTS FOR PROPOSALS
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DEBRA JACKSON, CITY CLERK




